
From: Dana Alderson
To: Brendon Roberts
Subject: RE: Draft SEARs for a modification to the concept approval at the Channel 9 site, Willoughby (MP10_0198

 Mod 1)
Date: Friday, 6 May 2016 12:19:04 PM

Hi Brendon
 
Thank you for forwarding the above request for SEARs for modification to the concept approval
 for the Channel 9 site at Willougby to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) for
 consideration.
 
After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded
 that the matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage
 issues that require a formal OEH response. We have no further need to be involved in the
 assessment of this project.
 
Please note that the Heritage Division in the Office of Environment and Heritage may wish to
 provide separate comments. The Heritage Division can be contacted at
 heritage@heritage.nsw.gov.au
 
Kind regards,
Dana
 
 
Dana Alderson
Planning Team
Regional Operations Group
Office of Environment and Heritage

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au
 
Please note my work days are Wed-Fri
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

 
 
 

From: Brendon Roberts 
Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 11:52 AM
To: Planning Matters Mailbox
Subject: Draft SEARs for a modification to the concept approval at the Channel 9 site, Willoughby
 (MP10_0198 Mod 1)
 
Dear Ms Ewins
 
Please find attached a request for input on draft Secretary’s Environmental Assessment
 Requirements (SEARs) for the above modification proposal.
 
The Proponent’s request for SEARs is available to view at

mailto:/O=DEC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DANA ALDERSONBB5
mailto:brendon.roberts@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:heritage@heritage.nsw.gov.au


 http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=7631
 
I would be grateful for your comments on key issues and assessment requirements on the
 attached draft SEARs by Monday 16 May 2016.
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions on this matter.
 
Many thanks
 
Brendon Roberts
Senior Planning Officer - Key Site Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001

 

http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=7631



